THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS LAWRENCE

DEPARTMENT OF BUILDINGS AND GROUNDS

C. G. BAYLES, SUPERINTENDENT

June 29,1939

Dr. F.C.Allen
Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas

My Dear Dr.Allen:

Francis de

I have your letter of June 23rd requesting installation of lavatory and toilet in room 202B Robinson Gymnasium.

I believe I explained to you some time ago that we are now stalled on our program of replacing all apring seat toilet fixtures, both in the Administration Building and in the Womens Gymnasium.

If and when we find sufficient funds to complete this important work then we will try to carry out your present request in 202B.

We are willing to provide the necessary labor to do this for you if some arrangements can be made whereby the necessary pipe, valves and fixtures can be purchased.

Thanking you for your letter, I am

Very truly your

Dept.Buildings & Grounds

CGB: hi